
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/10/2016 2:32:15 PM
Subject: FW: Request For An Opinion

Glaccum –
 
Additional background from Mr. McKinnon.
 
Rob
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
 
From: Lee McKinnon [mailto:mtm_note@comcast.net] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 2:25 PM

To: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: Request For An Opinion
 
Dear Mr. Godfrey,
I did forward the information regarding the SC Commission for Minority Affairs to Mr. Glaccum as instructed; which I 
assume he is digesting my input before contacting me with his position.  Related to the same cause, I am sitting on 
some conceivably idea rich solutions that I would like to explore their potential value.
 
I am suggesting that the governor can start a mutually beneficial conversation that ranges from grassroots local to 
national, one that is even global, originating from her own merits to extend the list of measurable accomplishments 
in South Carolina.  Leadership in fixing Plantersville does the following:
 
 

§  Fixes the sort of economic lethargy in historically Black governed towns and rural areas - hence earning minority 
trust and the Black electorate, meantime authoring the means to turnaround the many dying centers of 
commerce across the state, regions (as may be created - even showing a rational for supporting Savannah 
Port) and the nation

§  Bring the bottom, a plethora of small companies back into the economy, out from “Trickle Down” as real 
competitors for offshore jobs coming back to the USA - filling up the industrial parks in all the towns across 
South Carolina

§  Boost SC economy, fill in the gaps surrounding Charleston and Greenville - adjustments to the structure for 
driving entrepreneurial new starts and existing small companies to the Digital economy where they can win in 
the free market

§  Provide incentives to reverse the attention given to the port of Savannah thus making Jasper County, Port Royal 
a winning conclusion

 
I am asking you to share your experience in packaging the above as a worthy presentation, first to evaluate them as a 
match to current directions.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Lee McKinnon
(770) 717-0472
(770) 364-5347 (Cell)
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